

HARDWOOD LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION JUDY SHEEHAN, SEC/TREAS



KENNETH SHEEHAN, DIRECTOR 2358 N. EUCLID BAY CITY, MI 48706 PHONE (517) 684-1709 / 873-4566

It's that time again for our ANNUAL MEETING and PICNIC Saturday, August 7, 1993
Richland Township Hall
1:30 p.m.

This is a good chance to meet those people you see boating on the lake or walking the roads. You may even find out if those evening trollers are catching any fish and where. Membership dues of \$15.00 must be paid to participate in the meeting. Dues may be paid at the door. If you have sent a check and have not received your membership card in this mailing, no doubt they crossed in the mail. You may pick up your card at the meeting, or you'll receive it in the newsletter after the meeting.

Election of Officers will be held this year. These are two year terms. If your interested in running for a place on the board you may let any officer know or be sure to be at the meeting. You may also drop me a line, and let me know which office your interested in, and we will make the nomination for you at the meeting.

Come and hear whats been happening since the last years meeting. Fish Stocking, Lake Cleanup, and the Lake Board are some of the topics that will be discussed at our annual meeting.

PICNIC at approx. 3:30 pm HARDWOOD LAKE CAMPGROUNDS

The association will provide the hotdogs, buns, relishes and soft drinks. Members are asked to bring a dish to pass and their own table settings. The picnic is for association members only.

WILLIAM (BILL) FALBE (517) 873-3907 PRESIDENT DAVE SOMMERS (517) 781-3444 VICE-PRESIDENT JOHN BRADLEY (517) 873-5633 DIRECTOR AT LARGE KEN PENNINGTON (517) 873-5746 DIRECTOR DON AUSTIN (517) 777-0477 DIRECTOR GEORGE BENSON (313) 689-3253 DIRECTOR